TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board

/

FROM: Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney
DATE: February 27, 2020
RE;: KG&D Agreement Funding Source — New Recreation Center

Attached herewith is a copy of the Agreement between Kaeyer, Garment & Davidson Architects,
PC and the Town of Harrison in connection with the development of the new Recreation Center,
approved at the December 19, 2019 Town Board meeting by Resolution 2019-554 (copy
attached).

Kindly pass a Resolution to amend the Agreement and identifying the funding source for the
total Agreement amount of $1,210,500.00, which includes the amount of $67,000.00 for
Engineering Support Services for Woodward & Curran.
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cc: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller



